
June 2019

Thank you to our doctors, nurses, and our medical
volunteers for giving the Gift of Sight!

In the month of June alone, Vision Care organized 5 Eye Camps around the world
- in Mongolia (UVS Aimag), Uganda (Kampala), Kyrgyzstan (Bishkek), Ethiopia
(Jimma) and China (Shenyang).

And we could not have achieved this without the dedication of our doctors,
nurses, and other medical volunteers. So we want to celebrate them & to thank
them as we finish the first half of the year.

Of course, we cannot do this without your support. Your gift of $150 can restore
sight to one person living in some of the most underserved regions around the
world - transforming lives.

Help us to give the Gift of Sight. Please give today!

Give Today Visit Website

2019 Vision Care Eye Camp Schedule (July - Dec)

http://www.visioncareusa.org
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